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EXPRESSION OF SYMPATHY ON THE PASSING OF KGOSHI PHATUDI SEKHUKHUNE 

 

The Executive Mayor of Sekhukhune District Municipality Cllr Keamotseng Stanley Ramaila 
is deeply saddened by the passing of Kgoshi Phatudi Sekhukhune, 'Hlabirwa a Dimo'.  

 

On behalf of the Sekhukhune District Municipality, Ramaila sends sincere condolences to 
the royal family and the community of Bogwasha Ga- Motodi. 

 

“Kgoši Phatudi Sekhukhune was committed to developing his community and young people 
in particular. We will miss his positive energy, intellect and contributions in the house of 
traditional leaders. A moya wa Hlabirwa a Dimo o robale ka khutšo,” says Ramaila.  
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